
  
  
States Greffe  
 
Deputy Sam Mézec, Minister for Housing 
 
BY EMAIL  
  
15th April 2025 
  
Dear Minister, 
 

Re-development of St Saviour’s Hospital 

The Panel would be grateful if you could provide an update on the former St Saviour’s Hospital 
and any actions taken to redevelop the site. 

On 25th November 2025 (2024-11-25-States-edited_1.pdf p49) during Questions Without Notice 
in the States Assembly you indicated that a ‘a cross-Ministerial meeting on this is due to take 
place at some point soon’.  

Please could you advise whether this meeting has now taken place and any outcome and action 
which resulted from that meeting. 

The Panel looks forward to receiving your response within five working days of receipt of this 
letter.  

Yours sincerely,   
   
   
 
 
 

Deputy Tom Coles 
Vice Chair, Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Panel 

https://statesassembly.je/getmedia/932ea0dc-139a-4b05-9020-0877e6cec706/2024-11-25-States-edited_1.pdf?ext=.pdf

